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Audit Committee Auditors from Crowe LLP presented their Management Letter to the Board 

noting that the college has a “clean slate” with no points made. There were no correcting entries 

in the audit and no concerns named. The Business Office and participating departments were 

congratulated on a job well done. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

   

Shout Outs!! 
 

 

To our Hospitality students and Chef Manny 

Uribe for providing and serving dessert at a 

District 89 Educational Foundation fundraiser 

in Maywood last week.  
 

 

To Radiology faculty, administration, and 

students for showcasing our program during 

the recent accreditation visit. 
 

 

To AVP Michael Garry and his Tech Team in 

Information Systems for the upgrades to our 

servers at little-to-no-impact to users.  

 

 
Action Exhibits and Purchasing Schedules Approved   All exhibits presented to the Board were 

approved, including 2023 insurance rates and employee co-premium rates. See the Board of Trustees 

website for information on all of the items that went to the Board of Trustees in November. 

 

 

 

 
 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529
http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529

